
Friday, July 2nd

Municipal Offices Closed Monday, July 5th
The Peter J. Biondi Municipal Building will be closed on Monday, July 5th in honor of
Independence Day. Township offices will re-open to the public on Tuesday, July 6th.

Fireworks Safety Tips

Use legal fireworks away from structures including homes, decks and sheds. Also,
avoid setting off fireworks near trees, wooded areas and areas around the home with
mulch. Keep fireworks away from children and soak spent fireworks in water before
throwing them in the garbage.

Please see below for more information and have a great holiday weekend!
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https://www.flickr.com/photos/hillstwpnj/albums
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